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DATE:  July 8, 2019 

Action: Notice of Intent to Revise Rule 40-7-5-.02 entitled Retail Sale of Fresh 

Seafood, Meat, or Poultry from Mobile Vehicles 

 

To all interested persons and parties: 

Pursuant to the Official Code of Georgia Annotated, O.C.G.A. §§ 26-2-412 and 50-13-4, notice is 

hereby given that the Georgia Department of Agriculture will be accepting written comments 

regarding the adoption of amendments to Rule 40-7-5-.02 entitled Retail Sale of Fresh Seafood, 

Meat, or Poultry from Mobile Vehicles. The Department will be accepting written comments from 

July 8, 2019, to close of business (4:30 p.m. EST) on August 9, 2019. 

Synopsis, Main Features, and Differences: 

The Department is proposing to amend Food Division Regulations Rule 40-7-5-.02 entitled 

Retail Sale of Fresh Seafood, Meat, or Poultry from Mobile Vehicles. The proposed amendments 

and rationale are summarized in the table below: 

Change Rationale 

Replaced references to 40-7-1-.25 and 40-7-

1-.26 with a new reference to 40-7-1-.13. 

 

 

Rule 40-7-1-.13 contains the language and 

requirements originally referenced in the 

repealed Department Rules 40-7-1-.25 and 40-

7-1-.26. 

Replaced reference to 40-153 with a new 

reference to 40-15-3. 

 

Fixing a broken reference caused by a 

typographical error, and correctly referencing 

Department Rule 40-15-3. 

 

 

Comment Period and Additional Information: 

The Department will be accepting written comments from July 8, 2019, to close of business (4:30 

p.m. EST) on August 9, 2019. Please submit written comments to: 

Natalie Adan 

Division Director 

Food Safety Division 

Georgia Department of Agriculture 

19 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive, S.W. 

Atlanta, Georgia 30334 

Telephone: 404-656-3627 
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Interested persons may call or submit a written request to obtain a copy of the proposed rule. A 

copy of the synopsis and the proposed rule may be downloaded from the Georgia Department of 

Agriculture website at www.agr.georgia.gov. 

This notice is given in compliance with the Georgia Administrative Procedure Act, O.C.G.A. § 

50-13-4. 


